
 

 

  

Sneaky Universe Newsletter – February 2023 
 What’s new at Sneaky Universe? 

 

The Kritta of the month is the Listening Kritta. Listening s 
very important. It can keep us safe and entertained. Do you 
like listening to music or stories or both? We would love to 
hear from you. We promise to listen! Tell us about your 
favourite listening activity via email info@sneakyuniverse.com 
or on Facebook @Sneaky Puss or Instagram @Sneaky Press.  

 

 

The Product of the month is the Different 
is OK T-shirt. Show everyone that you 
think different is ok by wearing your t-shirt 
with either the green curly hair Kritta, The 
tall red Kritta or blue happy Kritta. 
Available in 3 sizes, and made from lovely 
soft cotton – perfect for sensitive skin. 
Get you exclusive Different is Ok T-shirt 
for just $25 NOW,  available only at the 
Sneaky Universe Store – see details to the 
right and while you are there check out all 
the other cool books and merch.  

Product of the month 

 
 

Shop Now at the Sneaky Universe Store  

  www.sneakyuniverse.com/store   

 

It is February already – where did the summer 
holidays go? Well, this month, we have something 
extra special to tell you about – we are launching 
our new personalised book range – That’s right, 
you can pick any one of our books and we will 
include a personalised page at the front with a 
special message from you. This is the perfect gift 
idea. You could choose “Did You Hear That”, 
“Different is OK” or any one of the Sneaky Puss 
books. Or for the independent readers, why not 
personalise a book from the Sofie Rose Marin or 
Monicow series, or a puzzle or joke book. So many 
choices – there is bound to be a book your special 
person will love.  Reach out to us via 
info@sneakyuniverse.com if you would like to 
know more.  

The Different is OK Kritta of the Month 
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 Find the solutions at: 

www.sneakyuniverse.com/newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities for February 
 

 

Cake Sneaky 

Don’t forget to take a photo of your completed colouring and send it 
to us as info@sneakyuniverse.com. We would love to see your artwork! 
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 Find the solutions at: 

www.sneakyuniverse.com/newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easy 
 

Help Sneaky Puss get to the cake 

Harder 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


